Dear All,

I hope this email finds you well.

Registration and call for abstracts for the 2019 OPSYRIS annual meeting are now open! The deadline for abstract submissions is Monday, 15th July​, to which date we will also be accepting nominations for the Rising Star award. Registration is open until Monday, 23rd September. Please find further details in the attached flyers. 

We are also pleased to share a 'save the date' flyer for the 2019 OPSYRIS Australia meeting, taking place on the 27th of November in Hobart, Tasmania. 

If you have any questions regarding abstract submissions, registration or Rising Star nominations, please email me on b.drozdowska.1@research.gla.ac.uk

Very best wishes,

Bogna
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